
Denver Public Schools  
Elementary Education Division 
1860 Lincoln St., 8th floor 
 

Oct. 20, 2017 
        
Dear Stedman School Community Members, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of Stedman Students. We wanted to follow up on recent 
announcements that we will be naming an interim principal some time mid-year. Melissa Peterson is 
fully committed to leading the school until that time. Throughout the transition, we hope that you will 
share your perspective on what is working and what can be improved in service of students at 
Stedman.  
 
Toward this end, the Near Northeast Elementary Network and Stedman Elementary are collaborating 
with the Office of Family and Community Engagement to gather input on our leadership transition and 
school improvement plans this year. Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this 
survey. Your responses will be anonymous. 
 
You have two options for completing the survey.  
  

1) Please click on the link below to complete the survey: 
English Survey 
Español Encuesta 

 
2) We will also have hard copies and a private box to submit surveys in the office, beginning 

Monday, October 23 
 
In our update next week, we will share information on additional opportunities for feedback including 
focus groups.  
 
Thank you for your support of students and staff as we work together during this transitional period. 
We look forward to collaborating to ensure that student learning remains the top priority at Stedman. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

       
 
Lee Cooper       Kevin King, Ed.L.D. 
Lead Instructional Superintendent    Instructional Superintendent  
Network 3, NNE Denver     Network 3, NNE Denver 
        Kevin_King@dpsk12.org  
        (720) 423-3304   
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